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Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Dear All, 
  
I hope that you are all keeping well and the start to the summer term 
has been a smooth one for you, if rather different to the normal ones. 
  
We are continuing to make home schooling as straight forward and 
pain free as possible for you and your children. Staff are currently 
reviewing some new resources that we hope to introduce in next 
weeks planning. 
  
In the meantime I would like to direct you to the BBC's Daily Bitesize 
link: 
  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons 
  
There are lots of sessions for you and your children to dip into that 
might make a good alternative if your children need a bit of a change 
or if you need some additional resources to keep your little rascals 
busy! 
  
Have a look. They are good and I know the children will find them 
engaging. You may also find them forming part of our planned work in 
future weeks. 
  
Take care and I will be in touch again soon. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Sarah Evans 
Headteacher 
  
  

  

 


